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Memo 
 
To:  Montana Land Information Advisory Council 
 
From: Erin Fashoway 
 
Date: May 6, 2021 
 
Re: FY2020 - COVID-19 Special Extension Request 
 

The MLIA Council approved a process, at the 4/6/2021 meeting, for COVID-19 Special Extensions for eligible 
FY2020 MLIA Grantees.  

The MLIA Grant Subcommittee reviewed requests for special extension and recommend the following FY2020 
MLIA Grant Projects for a COVID-19 Special Extension Request. The project can be extended for up to one 
additional fiscal year (July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2022). 

FY2020 
Grantee* 

Description Project Title Amount 
Approved 

Amount Paid 
to Date 

Carter County 
Building GIS to Improve Local & 

Tribal Gov’t Workflows, Business 
Processes, & Operations 

Carter County Electronic 
Plat Book 

$10,764 $ 0 

* Only one COVID-19 Special Extension Request was submitted to MSL. 

https://ftpaspen.msl.mt.gov/EventResources/20210331120410_19231.pdf

